
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
CITY OF HAMBURG 

 
 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a public 
hearing at 7:00 p.m. on November 21, 2023, in the City Hall Council 
Chambers. The purpose of the hearing is to consider a Minor Subdivision for 
two properties in the northwest quarter of Township 115, Range 026, 
Section 28. The PIDs are 45.0282010 and 45.0282500. The city-initiated 
minor subdivision will result in two parcels with updated boundaries. 
 
All interested parties are urged to attend the public hearing or submit 
comments via mail to: PO Box 248 Hamburg, MN 55339, by phone at 952-
467-3232, or via email: cityadmin@cityofhamburgmn.com. 
 
 
 
        Jeremy Gruenhagen 
        City Clerk-Treasurer 
        City of Hamburg 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


